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I believe SB 348 to be fundamentally unconstitutional. SB 348 it would make it illegal 

for the fundamental right of self defense to Oregonians. It restrict the middle class 

and law abiding citizens by putting an additional price tag and time constraints to the 

average working class and their ability to practice there fundamental right. This bill 

makes no logical sense, how can a 18 year old be given a rifle and voluntarily (or 

forcefully) sent of to defend his country and our freedom and at the same time is 

restricted, in his own home, by the manner in witch he chooses to defend his own 

family? At the same time costing a premium at witch the average American in these 

times may not have the funds or time for. 

In closing... this is a bill brought to you by legislation that is detached from reality and 

the people they represent. A bill that is almost silently presented in the shadows in 

hopes that it will slip through and by the time the good citizens of Oregon notice, it is 

too late. I say know to this measure and any like it.  


